
Staff Development Day

Early Childhood and West Central School classes of the Franklin
County Board of Developmental Disabilities will be closed on Friday,
April 2, 2021 for Staff Development Day. On Monday, April 5, 2021
virtual services will continue and on Tuesday, April 6, 2021 in-person
classes will resume.
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